
ARIS Teams 5J & 5K Hold Third Annual 
"Souper-Bowl" 
 
Auten Road Intermediate School's Teams 5J & 5K participated in a contest last month in which students                 
were asked to bring in cans of soup to be donated to the Hillsborough Township's Community Assistance                 
Network.  
 
The contest yielded 2,214 cans for the Community Assistance Network. Members from the teams joined               
Mayor Suraci and the Township Committee on February 28th for a proclamation recognizing their "Souper"               
effort. 
 
Thank you to all the students and teachers who made this contest fun and a great success. 
 

Pictured: Teachers and students who attended the meeting along with Mayor Suraci and 
Committeeman DelCore 

 


